TOWN OF BRISTOL LOCAL CONCERNS MEETING FOR THE BRISTOL AIRPORT DRIVE SIDEWALK SCOPING STUDY PROJECT

AUGUST 8, 2022, 7:00PM

The Town of Bristol will hold a Local Concerns Meeting for the Bristol Airport Drive Sidewalk Scoping Study Project on Monday, August 8, 2022 in conjunction with the regularly scheduled Town Selectboard meeting at 7:00 pm.

This meeting will be held at the Town Office in the lower level of Holley Hall or you may also join via Zoom at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87912810018 (Meeting ID: 879 1281 0018, Passcode: 619003).

(Meeting ID: 879 1281 0018, Passcode: 619003).

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the project to the community and gather public input regarding the project area as it relates to potential sidewalk alternatives along Airport Drive. This project is being funded in part by a grant through the Addison County Regional Planning Commission. For more

sidewalk alternatives along Airport Drive. This project is being funded in part by a grant through the Addison County Regional Planning Commission. For more information about the project, contact Valerie Capels, Town Administrator, at townadmin@bristolvt.org or Jenny Austin, P.E., DuBois & King, Inc., at jaustin@dubois-king.com.